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Hollyhock Festival on 
Saturday, June 16 

Be sure to come to the Hollyhock Festival on 
Saturday, June 16 to get to know your 
neighbors and enjoy sandwiches, soda, games 
for children, a coloring contest, ice cream, and 
live music provided by J.T. Hickman.   

 

 

Since 1983, Historic Centennial Neighborhood 
has been on the National Register of Historic 
Places.  If you haven’t taken a walking tour of 
the neighborhood to see the beautiful homes, 
places of worship, and other structures that 
have received the Wabash Valley Trust 
Plaques, come on the 16th and get a free 
brochure that can direct you to each location. 

 

 
Centennial Townhomes 
Project Underway 
Centennial Townhomes, a project at the corner 
of Fifth and Brown, is officially underway in 
Centennial Neighborhood. The site is set for 
demolition in a few months, and construction 
is expected to begin in the spring of 2013.  The 
conceptual design shown above was created by 
Benjamin L. Ross.   

 
Scan the image above to see the Web site for 
the project, or walk by the site to imagine the 
future.  Consider buying one of the 
townhomes, and please talk to your friends 
about it and share the Web site. 

 

Learn to make your own hollyhock dolls with flowers and 
toothpicks. 
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North Street Reconstruction 
 
This summer the city is beginning an 
important project on North Street that will 
prevent 80% of the area’s runoff from entering 
the sewer system.  The bricks that line the 
street will be replaced with permeable pavers, 
and the old bricks will be salvaged, and reused 
for other city projects.  Trees will be added and 
the sidewalks will be improved.  You may 
have some inconvenience this year, but the 
result will save money, prevent pollution of 
the Wabash, and add beauty to the 
neighborhood.   HCN supports the project. 
 
See a “flythrough” of what the street will 
eventually look like here: 
 
http://www.lafayettenorthstreet.com/project-
improvements/ 

 
Or scan the QR code above to go to the site. 
 
New Neighborhood E-Mail 
Address 
Please send neighborhood news, photos, or 
questions to our new neighborhood e-mail 
address at historiccentennial@gmail.com  

 
Visit our Web Page 
Keep up on neighborhood news at: 
http://www.historiccentennial.org/  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Did you know that you can report a crime 
anonymously by calling 1-800-78-CRIME?  
Recently, HCN members viewed a 
presentation about increasing gang 
membership in Tippecanoe County.  If you 
observe any unlawful behavior, gang activity, 
or have knowledge of a crime, please call either 
the local police—911 for an emergency, or  807-
1200 for non-emergencies, including animal 
control.  
 
Historic Centennial Board Elects New President 
 
Current Officers for HCN are: 
President:  Tim Vanderkleed 
Vice President Bill Bray 
Secretary  Barbara Dixon 
Treasurer  Angie Palikaris 
 
Board Members: Cate Hill, Michael Hunt, 
Phyllis Hunt, Ken McCammon, and Buster 
Dunsmore 
 
If you are interested in serving on the board, 
please e-mail historiccentennial@gmail.com 

 

mailto:historiccentennial@gmail.com�
http://www.historiccentennial.org/�
mailto:historiccentennial@gmail.com�
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Appreciation is given to the following members for their financial support by joining the Historic 
Centennial Neighborhood Association.   It is their belief in the future of the neighborhood, and the 
efforts currently underway for neighborhood revitalization that makes them so wonderful!  For 
questions concerning membership status, please contact Tim Vanderkleed at 
historiccentennial@gmail.com.  Thanks! 
 

2012 HCNA MEMBERSHIP LIST 
 
 
 
Allegro Violin Shop 
Andrew and Sarah Antonio 
Wayne Applegate and Dick Nagel 
Tom and Mary Arth 
Steve Belter* 
Berry’s Camera Shop (Dawn Ross) 
Tammy and Bill Bray* 
Kevin (Catfish) Bryan 
William Burns 
Ron and Marlene Campbell 
Ed Chosnek 
Civic Theatre of Greater Lafayette 
Brian Dekker 
Barbara and Paul Dixon 
Buster Dunsmore 
First Baptist Church* 
First Christian Church 
Stewart Frescas 
Shirley and Jack Gerhart 
Nancy Hendricks 
Phyllis and Michael O. Hunt 
Jane’s Gourmet Deli & 
     Catering* 
Liz Maleski and David Johnson 
 
 
 

 
 
Garrett Kaste 
King’s Manor, LLC (Julie Ginn) 
Klemme & Co., CPAs 
Rep. Sheila and Vic Klinker 
Lafayette Urban Enterprise Association 
Lafayette Urban Ministry 
Sandy and Dave Lahr 
Lyons Alignment and Auto Repair (Ron Lyons)* 
William M. Meiners* 
Angela Palikaris 
Raymer Apartments (David and Linda Raymer) 
Rob and Amanda Reason 
Jane Rinehart, LLC 
William B. Risk, DDS* 
Loren W. Schroeder 
Jim and Bea Smith 
St. Boniface Church (Fr. Tim Alkire)* 
St. Boniface School (Sr. Lenore Schwartz) 
St. John’s Episcopal Church  
Triple R, LLC (Jeff Rider, Steve Rider)* 
William Uerkwitz 
Erin and Timothy Vanderkleed 
YWCA 
 
 
 

*Donation in addition to membership 
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WOULD YOU LIKE TO ADD YOUR NAME TO THIS YEAR’S LIST OF PEOPLE WHO  
SUPPORT CENTENNIAL NEIGHBORHOOD? 
 
HISTORIC CENTENNIAL IS A GREAT NEIGHBORHOOD THAT IS ON THE MOVE.   
WE INVITE YOU TO BECOME A MEMBER AND BE A PART OF THE ACTION! 
 
 
Membership Dues paid now will be effective through December 31, 2012 
Yearly Dues: $20    
______ Neighborhood Resident Owner $20  
______ Neighborhood Resident Renter $10 
______ Friends of Centennial Neighborhood $20 
______ Business/Organization/Landlord $20 
 
 
Name(s) ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address(es) of property owned in Centennial: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone   (Home) ____________________________ (Office) ___________________________ 
 
E-mail ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am interested in becoming involved as: 
 
Block Captain ____________  Officer in the Association ____________  Helper ____________ 
 
 
Other (explain)_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Donations are happily accepted. 
Please mail your check and this form to HCNA, 640Ferry St. 47901 


